Librarian’s Report

For February 5, 2018 Meeting
1. Updates
The Per Capita grant application has been submitted. 

The PNG Quarterly Report has been submitted.  We haven’t received the PNG check yet. According to the ISL it may come in a few weeks.)
Illinois Traffic Survey has been submitted (book traffic).

From July 1, 2016 to June 30, 2017 the library loaned to other libraries 1,526 items; borrowed from other libraries 2,509 items.

    The Library Certification has been submitted.

    Lynette & Kyle are going to Cedarhurst on 2/16 to do veteran interviews.
2. Upcoming Events:
Feb. 1 
Virtual Reality Experience


 12:30 – 6:30 pm

Feb. 1
LEGO Club




    5:30 – 6:30 pm

Feb. 1
Popcorn Thursday



 
 ALL DAY
Feb. 2
Virtual Reality Experience


  10:30 – 4:30 pm

Feb. 3
Virtual Reality Experience


  10:30 – 3:30 pm
Feb. 5
Board of Trustees Meeting


                7:00 pm
Feb. 8
Popcorn Thursday



         ALL DAY

Feb. 8
Beginner Sewing (ages 6-7)


     5:00 – 6:00 pm

Feb. 10
Sewing Club



       10:30 am – 3:00 pm

Feb.14
Movers & Shakers Story Time (ages 0-5 yrs.)  11:00am-Noon
Feb. 15
Popcorn Thursday




ALL DAY

Feb. 15
Beginner Crochet Class
(ages 10 – Adult)
     5:00 – 6:00 pm
Feb. 17
Basic Computer Class



     1:00 – 2:00 pm

Feb. 19
Library Closed

Feb. 21
Movers & Shakers Story Hour

  11:00 am – Noon

Feb. 22
Popcorn Thursday




ALL DAY

Feb. 22
Silhouette Cameo Class



    5:00 – 6:00 pm

Feb. 24
Beginner Sewing (ages 8-10)


     1:00 – 2:00 pm
Feb. 26
Adult Beginner Sewing Class

               5:00 – 6:30 pm

Respectfully submitted by Susan Colbert on 2/5/18
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